PLANNING BOARD MEETING APRIL 2, 2001

Members present were: Woodrow Hartford, Peter Simard, and Dan Sherman.

The agenda for this meeting includes Elaine and Rob Blanchet for their proposal on opening a donut shop and Michael Berube with his application for a dog kennel.

Elaine Blanchet was first here in February to discuss the possibility of opening a donut shop. She came back to discuss parking lot size, table count, grease trap, grease storage, and floor plan. The planning board will work on her application during the workshop meeting. She will come back to the May meeting for any further discussion and decisions.

Michael Berube has put in a request to open a dog kennel at his residence on the Joe Berry Rd. There was a discussion on construction materials, noise ordinance, closest neighbors, waste removal, training area, and number of dogs. He needs to get his site plan and application to the planning board so they can work on it during the workshop meeting. Kennel requirements and Animal welfare needs to be checked out. He will come back for the meeting in May for further discussion and any decisions.

The meeting was adjourned.